
 

Sizewell Hall  

Many of you must be wondering how work is progressing on our roof. 

Firstly, a big thank you to all those who have given so generously to this project. We 

thank the groups and the individuals that have given. Gifts are coming from many, 

and it is a real encouragement to see how God blesses us through His people. We 

still have a way to go reach our target amount needed to complete the work. 

Unfortunately, there have uncounted unavoidable delays with getting planning per-

mission and surveys for the bat license. The start date has now had to be put back to 

the autumn before our resident bats hibernate for the winter. 

This delay, will however help us to have all the funding ready and give us more time 

for preparation, and ensure we have all the permits in place for the work to begin. 

To help you in your giving, a page on Stewardship’s fundraising platform give.net has 
been set up. On this page you will be able to send your donation. You can also set up 
a fundraising page if you want to raise funds for our roof by running a marathon, or 
any other kind of sponsored event. Click on the link to see more https://
www.give.net/SizewellHall/fundraising 

It will happen! 

March 2019 

FOOD ORDERS:   

We are sorry for any inconvenience caused but, from 

1st March we will no longer be able to credit any re-

turns on food orders placed through us. So please plan 

carefully if you wish to use our food ordering service.   
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Memories. 

It is the experience of many who come to Sizewell Hall, that as they spend time 

here God meets with those who come. Chris Pignon, who is our new Bookings co-

ordinator’s wife recently attended a women’s conference here at the Hall. We 

asked her, ‘when did she first come to Sizewell Hall?’ She immediately said, ‘1977 

for a TEAR Fund conference, and there I met Chris!’ Their story is one of serving 

God in various places, including Kenya, and now they are back at Sizewell! 

 
When did you first come to Sizewell?  

What is your most poignant memory of Sizewell Hall?  
 
We would love to hear from you. Please let us know yours. Send them to 
office@sizewellhall.org.uk  
 

Sizewell Hall, Sizewell, Leiston, IP16 4TX  Reg Charity 269157  www.sizewellhall.org.uk   Tel 01728 830715 

 

Rob & Lesley 

 

Rob and Lesley retired from Sizewell Hall at the end of February after nearly nine years of 

working here. They would like to thank the groups, group leaders, friends and colleagues 

that have supported them throughout their time of ministry at Sizewell Hall. They will miss 

seeing so many friends that they have made over the years and rejoice in the relationships 

that have been built. They look forward to what God has next for them as they continue to 

serve Him in Saxmundham and beyond.  
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